

Postoak Campus Grades 3 through 12 8804 Postoak Road Potomac, MD 20854 301.983.5200

Potomac Village Campus Preschool through Grade 2 10033 River Road Potomac, MD 20854 301,983,5200

August 2016

Dear St. Andrew's Parents,

We hope you are enjoying summer break and we look forward to welcoming you and your students back to school next month. St. Andrew's Parent Association (SAPA) is already hard at work planning programs and events for the 2016-2017 school year and the list of volunteer opportunities just keeps growing! Over the past year SAPA rolled out several new programs that generated tons of excitement such as the *Intermediate School Family Dinner* that included a DJ dance party, and *Project Red Balloon* where we welcomed new families into our community by decorating their mailboxes with SAES balloons. We strengthened our outreach and communications by creating *SAPA Brochures* and *Major Dates Cards* for each campus to keep parents well informed. We also made the celebratory *Upper School Homecoming Barbecue* an annual event. This year we will do all of that and more. But in order to build our offerings and keep our signature events going strong, SAPA needs your support!

Signing up to volunteer is easy. Visit www.saes.org/sapa to browse through the many opportunities offered. You will also be able to see the names of the committee chairs and the dates associated with every major event. Just decide which committee(s) you would like to join, and with the click of a button, your requests will instantly be communicated to your SAPA Representatives. We are grateful for the countless hours parents like you dedicate in order to make St. Andrew's the fun, warm, and welcoming community it is. Please submit your form by September 30.

Enclosed is the current list of Grade Parent Representatives. Please feel free to touch base with one of the designated parent grade representatives from your class if you have questions regarding this year's activities.

We look forward to seeing you at the upcoming *Coffee on Campus* events that SAPA will host on both campuses on Tuesday, September 6 from 8:30 to 9:30 a.m.

Visit www.saes.org/volunteer.

Jennifer Freedman SAPA President Eli Freedman, Class of '19 Max Freedman, Class of '22 jenniferbfreedman@gmail.com

Ana Pabon-Naab
Director of Parent Relations
& Special Events
Sofia Naab, Class of '14
Lizzie Naab, Class of '15
Maria Naab, Class of '18
Ben Naab, Class of '20
anaab@saes.org

St. Andrew's Parent Association Division Coordinators and Grade Representatives 2015-2016

DIVISION

PRESCHOOL

Vice President for Division Events - Katherine Corsico
Vice-President for Division Communication - Amanda Candy

PSI PSII PreK Amanda Pong Altman/Boegler Daiya Nikolenko

ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

Vice President for Division Events - Urvi Sood

Vice-President for Division Communication - Camille Wahl

Kindergarten

Megan Walter

1st Grade

Shabnam Dadgar

2nd Grade

Dena Doulaveris

INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL

Vice President for Division Events - **Dena Schoenfeld**Vice-President for Division Communication - **Melissa Stick**

3rd Grade 3rd Grade 4th Grade

Suzi Henderson Veronica Strasnick Leila Tavakoli Carrie Flaxman

4th Grade 5th Grade

Aimee Lehrman

5th Grade TBD

MIDDLE SCHOOL

Vice President for Division Events - Latonya Crawford Vice-President for Division Communication - Rory Quint

6th Grade

Robein Wilson-Lucas

6th Grade

Mai Skyles

7th Grade

Mary Kay Gamma

7th Grade

TBD

8th Grade

Stacev Kane

8th Grade

Karen Schneider

UPPER SCHOOL

Vice President for Division Events - Chantalle Haynes
Vice-President for Division Communication - Lori Clogg

9th Grade
9th Grade
9th Grade
10th Grade
10th Grade
10th Grade
11th Grade
11th Grade
11th Grade
11th Grade
11th Grade
12th Grade
12th Grade

12th Grade

Suellen Williams
Ana Pabón-Naab
Elisabeth Gelos
Dina Bickel
Carol Mudd
Samira Woodings
Ana Pabón-Naab
Valarie Duncan
Cynthia Seymour

Yottie Kenan-Smalls Ferhan Doyle Tammy Hadad

We love our volunteers!

St. Andrew's appreciates the many hours of volunteer effort that make our activities successful.

Please fill out the Parent Volunteer form online!

Forms can be found at www.saes.org/volunteer.

Please contact Jennifer Freedman, President of the St. Andrew's Parent Association (SAPA), with any questions or more information: jenniferbfreedman@gmail.com.

